Ottawa, January 26, 1934.

Dear Mr. LeSueur.

Will take this matter up with the Chief Engineer at once.

Am very sorry to hear that the situation is so critical with Sarnia Bridge Co. It is earnestly to be hoped the Company will not have to close up, because apparently we are on the eve of better times for construction companies.

Yours very truly,

Mr. N. L. LeSueur, K. C., LeSueur, LeSueur & Dawson, Sarnia, Ontario.

MEIGHEN PAPERS, Series 5 (M.G. 26, I, Volume 205)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES

CANADA